
 

 

 
 

 

Consent Item 

 

RE:  Bathroom Utility Connections 

Department/Program:  Public Works/Construction 

Recommendation:  Staff recommends accepting the low bid of $13049.00 

 

Explanation:  This is for connection of the utilities for the new Denali style bathroom in Vlasis 

Park. This will be to install a 4” sewer lateral and a 1 ¼” water service. The electric service 

will be installed after the building is in place. 

Delivery and installation for the Bathroom is scheduled for 12/2 to 12/16. We will have a 

firm date in about two weeks. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By:  Jim Link, Superintendent of Public Works 

Date:  11/11/19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ballwin Government Center 

1 Government Ctr, Ballwin, Missouri 63011 

(p) 636-227-9000 (w) www.ballwin.mo.us        

http://www.ballwin.mo.us/













